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Dear Parent/carer,  
 
It is my pleasure to welcome back Miss Victoria Monaghan from her recent maternity leave.  Miss 
Monaghan will be rejoining us from Monday 17th March as Head of Year 7.   
 
Miss Monaghan has already been working with year 7 during the last month and has got to know the 
year group well.  As a highly experienced Head of Year, I have no doubt that Miss Monaghan will do an 
excellent job in supporting year 7 who have begun Cowes Enterprise College so superbly.  
 
Since September, Mrs Mussell has been Acting Head of Year 7 during Miss Monaghan’s maternity leave.  
Mrs Mussell has done an outstanding job, and I am pleased to inform you that she will remain working in 
our academy, starting to work on exciting and important new pastoral projects at CEC.  I am delighted 
that Mrs Mussell will also continue in her role as Head of Year 7, as this position will be shared over the 
course of the week.  
 
On a Monday to Thursday, Miss Monaghan will take the lead in fulfilling the Head of Year 7 responsibility, 
and Mrs Mussell will prioritise her Head of Year 7 position on Fridays. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about the pastoral care of your child or required support with any issues, 
please do continue to use the info@cowesec.org email address in the first instance.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr J Milligan  
Assistant Principal  
Key Stage 3 Lead 
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